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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1819 prohibits a health benefit plan that covers prescription eyedrops from denying coverage 

for a refill prescription under certain conditions, including: 

 Enough time has passed that 70% of the dosage should have been used; 

 The prescription indicates that more is needed; 

 The refill does not exceed the additional amount needed; and 

 The prescription is covered. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Insurance Department (IOD) and the Office of Management and 

Enterprise Services (OMES), provisions of HB 1819 are not anticipated to impact state 

employees’ health insurance plans or premiums. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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